
 

 

 

 

ACT JUSTLY, LOVE MERCY, WALK HUMBLY 

St Paul’s Cray CE Primary School Open Events 

Buttermere Road, St Pauls Cray, Orpington, BR5 3WD 

 Was your child born between 1st September 2019 and 

31st August 2020 and due to start school in September 2024? 

 
Please view our virtual tour on our website 

www.stpaulscray.apat.org.uk/admissions or attend one of the following open 
events: 

 
Wednesday 4th October – 1.15pm 

Thursday 16th November – 10am 

Wednesday 6th December – 9.30am 

Wednesday 10th January – 2pm 

 If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us on 

admissions@st-paulscray.bromley.sch.uk  

We look forward to showing you our school!  

 

 
 
 

 ‘ St Paul’s Cray is a happy school, with a ‘family centred’ approach at the heart 
of its work.’ Ofsted July 2023 

 

 

St Paul’s Cray 
CE Primary School 
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